
 

October 21st, 2022 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Our Halloween Fundraiser has begun!  We have many great prizes for students to win in our 

raffle in addition to our school-wide prizes!  We hope that you have an opportunity to support 

our school as this will be our major fundraiser for the year.  All funds will go towards the 

purchase of technology for our classrooms. 

Please see the information below regarding the upcoming week at Holy Spirit. 

A Flames Farewell 
We would like to take the opportunity to wish farewell to our 
head custodian, Mr. Tony Giraldi, who will be moving to a 
new school beginning next week.  We would like to thank him 
for his years of support at Holy Spirit CES and his 
commitment to student safety.  His kindness and 
perseverance will be missed but we wish him the best in the 
next chapter of his professional career.   

CSC Meeting 

Our next Catholic School Council meeting will take place on Wednesday, October 26th, 2022 at 

7:00 pm in our library. 

Halloween Dance-A-Thon 

 Fundraising for our Halloween Dance-A-Thon has begun!   

 Please remember that if you or your sponsors would like a tax receipt for anything over 
$25, please make the cheque payable to York Catholic District School Board and ensure 
their name and address are on the cheque and pledge sheet.   

 Individual pledges of $25 or more are eligible for a tax receipt and only these cheques 
need to be made payable to YCDSB.   

 1 cheque for multiple pledges will not qualify, only individual pledges of $25.00 or 
more need to be issued to YCDSB for tax receipt 
purposes 

 Cheques less than $25 or those that do not require a 
tax receipt can make their cheques payable to Holy 
Spirit CES 

 The community is invited to utilize the York Catholic 
District School Board’s online payment system for 
donations to the school.   

 If you would like to utilize this online payment system 
please go to: www.canadahelps.org 

 We ask that all donations be submitted online or in-
person by Monday, October 31st, 2022. 
 
 

http://www.canadahelps.org/


 

 All donations in increments of $25 will receive a ballot that will give students the 
opportunity to be entered into our prize draws.   

 Prizes will include an iPad, Air Buds, TFC tickets, gift cards, movie passes, and 
more. 

Halloween Dance-A-Thon Schedule 

As a fundraising culminating event, all classes will participate in our annual Halloween 

Dance.  This will take place on Monday, October 31st, 2022.  

8:35 am - 9:40 am Kindergarten Classes 

10:05 am - 11:15 am Primary Classes 

12:25 pm - 1:25 pm Junior Classes 

1:25 - 2:50 Intermediate Classes 

 
On the day of the dance-a-thon, we invite you to join us.  We kindly ask that: 

 If you do join us and would like to take pictures, you take pictures of only your own child. 
 As there may be other students in the picture we ask that you do not post them to any 

social media applications/sites to protect the privacy of all of our students.   
 All parents who enter the building are asked to sign in and sign out at the desk in front of 

the gym. 
 Please sanitize your hands before entering the gym and upon exiting the school. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday, Oct. 24th  Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 

Wednesday, Oct. 26th  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 

Friday, Oct. 28th  Hot Lunch: A & W 

Monday, Oct. 31st  Halloween Dance 

Tuesday, Nov. 1st  Fall Retake/Class Picture Day 

Monday, Nov. 7th  Intermediate Boy Volleyball 
Tournament at Holy Spirit 

Tuesday, Nov. 8th  Intermediate Girls Volleyball 
Tournament at Light of Christ 
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